
 

Helvellyn Road, Southampton, SO16 4AS                          Executive Headteacher: Mr D Constable-Phelps 

 

Thursday 14th March 2024 

Change to Year 6 Green Class  

 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Unfortunately, due to staff sickness, Mr Turner is unable to hold Parents’ Evening for 6 Green on Monday 18th March.  
We will send a revised date in due course. 
 
If you have already made an appointment, your time slot will be kept for the new date.   If this is not suitable, you can 
change your time slot on School Cloud or seek support from the office. 
 
  
Mrs Bauck  
Head of School 


